
WELCOME
King Street Elementary
September 4, 2018

Welcome King Street Lions.  We are so excited to see you all and we know you are ready to get back in the classroom so you can LEARN!!  We are going to have another fun and exciting year together.  You are very fortunate to attend such a wonderful new school with a great teaching and support staff.
Just a friendly reminder we are nut free and please refrain from “WOW” butter as well.
 
DROP OFF ZONE
Parents who drive their child/children to school, please use the drop off zone in front of the stained-glass window (DOOR B).  We ask that you do not drop your child/children off before 7:50am.  A duty teacher must be present when you drop off your child at the door.  They will direct your child where to go. 
We also ask that parents/student and staff use the school sidewalks and not walk through the drop off zone. Traffic will be moving continually in the zone and we want to avoid at all cost an accident.
This is a safety issue.

BUSSING
Anglophone North School District has a new bussing system in place.  Therefore, if a student should need a bus change, parents/guardians are required to supply the child’s homeroom teacher with the civic address of the new drop off.  We are not accepting last minute bus changes by phone as this creates a lot of confusion at the end of the day for teachers and anxiety in children. 
Attached is the proper Transportation Change Form that you will need to provide the child’s homeroom teacher.
All Busing/Transportation are the parent’s responsibility.  Any changes need to be handed into the homeroom teacher at the beginning of the day.
Please DO NOT call the school for changes during the day as they will not be honored.  Should there be a change in your child’s busing during the school day, please have someone go to the child’s regular BUS STOP to pick them up.  
King Street Elementary would like to thank you for your cooperation as we focus on providing safe, efficient transportation for students.

After School Pick Ups
Children who are picked up will be taken to Entrance B under the stained glass. The doors will be opened at 2:55pm (Grade K – 5). 
Please note that the duty teacher will release the students to parents/guardians as they pull up to the entrance with their vehicle.  Students are asked to use school paved sidewalks at all times to and from vehicles.

Thank you for your support in this matter.
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